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Dear City Council of Sebastopol,
I am writing in full support of Porchfest 2025.
This community building event is one of few that allows all people of all ages and economic strata to participate a
day full of joy and free music.
Please work with this organization by waiving the normal street closure fees so the show can go on, as this is no
normal event.
Thank you for your highest consideration.

Maura Palmer

Sent from my iPad




